UNIFORM GUIDELINES  After careful consideration we have decided to change our footwear guidelines.
BOOTS - 2023-24

We will now allow students to wear boots as long as the following guidelines are followed.
Hopefully these examples make it clear; if in doubt, please consult with us before purchasing any
boots. Trousers must not be tucked into boots and need to fit under the trouser legs.

Allowed

*  Flat, leather type, completely plain black ankle boot
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Not Allowed

No additional buckles / studs / heels— nothing above ankle.
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No logos / fluorescent markings or any material other than black leather type.
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